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Issue 140 ,3rd March  2023 

Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap- up newsletter is a platform to  link and update staff and project stakeholders on the hap-

penings in all Project Implementation Units (PIUs) and Project Management Unit (PMU) on the progress of  

projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  of Honiara, Guadalcanal (areas outside of town      

boundary), Auki, Gizo, Noro and Munda. CAUSE is Financed by Australia Government and the World Bank 

 

Work is currently going on in cleaning up and fencing of the Kunu water source of  Auki. Last year a footpath was built 

to help the community access the water source easily. The water source is saving thousands of people living in and 

around Kunu.  

Auki - Kunu water source.  

Site  preparation for component two in Auki is progressing well, Currently Edwin 

the national engineer based in Gizo is in Auki helping out team Auki.  
Workers are currently working on form works for component two in Auki. 

Work will commence next week.  

Formworks Preparations in Auki Site Preparation in Auki 



News/ Announcements. 

1. The Government of Solomon Islands and Japan have signed off on a document of assistance that will see the procurement of much needed medical 

equipment urgently needed by the Solomon Islands Health sector.  

2. Rural women are set to receive increased support from the Ministry of Women, Youth, Children and Family Affairs (MWYCFA) under a new partnership 

between the Ministry and Australia's Strongim Bisnis program  

3. The 2023 Pacific Games Organizing Committee (GOC) has officially launched the Sol2023 Games Ambassadors Programme.  

Gizo PIU foreman measuring and conducting pegging work ahead of the 

constriction of a new 100 meter Jacob's ladder at inner banana valley.  

New Jacobs ladder at inner Banana Valley  

Work on the phase two of MSG building has started. This will continue in the 

coming weeks.  

Phase two of Gizo MSG Building.  

10 of the PMU staff today participated in the Safe and Green Honiara General 

Clean-up campaign. Work will commence tomorrow and staff will participate as 

well.  

Safe Green Honiara Campaign Launched 

This week team interviewed Rod Hilton the new Australian High Com-

missioner to Solomon Islands. The interview is vital for the CAUSE 

COVID video update. The video is due to launch soon.   

Interview with Australian High Commissioner.  


